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Circular No. 2017/09                                      Date: 20/02/2017 
 

 Dear Comrades,                                           

 
 

ALL INDIA BANK STRIKE OF 28th FEBRUARY, 2017 
 
 
Please refer to our Circular Ref No. 2017/07 dated 07.02.2017 on the captioned subject, 
whereby, we informed you about the action programme decided by UFBU as preparatory 
exercise for the success of the Strike.  We wish to inform you that Dy. Chief Labour 
Commissioner (C), HQ has decided to hold conciliation proceedings in the above matter at 
11.30 a.m. on 21.02.2017 at Shram Shakti Bhavan, Rafi Marg, New Delhi (copy of the 
communication enclosed).  
 
We also enclose, herewith, a copy of the Notice of Strike as well as Statement of the case 
submitted alongwith the Notice of Strike to IBA.  Comrades, we sincerely wish that 
IBA/Government agrees to all our demands and we are not compelled to go on strike.  
However, considering the scenario in its entirety, there appears to be no possibility of the 
same.  We, therefore, call upon you to, kindly, continue with the action programme already 
conveyed to you and ensure that all our programmes including the Strike is a grand success.  
 
With comradely greetings, 

     

 
                      Comradely Yours, 

              
        (HARVINDER SINGH) 
      GENERAL SECRETARY 
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